
 

 

 

 

News of the Community 

May 10, 2020 

 

Happy Mother’s Day!! 
 

 

11:30AM Virtual Fellowship Hour 

Everyone is invited to a virtual Fellowship Hour at 11:30am using either your telephone, your 

computer, or smartphone. Instructions to join in the conversation by telephone, or from a 

computer or smartphone, were emailed by Rev. Fred on Saturday, May 9. 

 

Adult Education on Wednesday Afternoons 

All are invited to Adult Ed next Wednesday, May 13 at 4 p.m. In this session we will continue 

to explore "The Universal Christ" through another video by Franciscan priest and spiritual 

teacher, Richard Rohr, which we watch together and then discuss.   

Information about how to join through ZOOM will come early next week from Rev. Fred. 

If you have not been receiving Hillcrest eBlasts or have any particular questions about Adult 

Ed, please contact Rev. Fred. 

 

Sunday School  

Sunday school will take place again on Sunday afternoon. If your kid hasn’t yet participated, 

contact Allison Kuechle-Silva for further information. ZOOM links are emailed weekly to the 

families.   

 

Church Office Remains Closed 

Contra Costa County has extended its shelter-in-place order to May 31; consequently, the 

Church office will remain closed. You can call the office at 925-689-8260, Extension 1002, or 

leave a message at 925-689-8260 extension 1003 for our Senior Minister, Rev. Fred 

Weidmann, who will respond or see that someone better able to handle the matter does. You 

may also email Office Manager Carolyn Mueller-Ries or Rev. Fred Weidmann 
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